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I feel that if you take away the option of mail in voting, people who are unable to vote 

in person, whether it may be due to living in rural areas or because of other reasons 

such as lack of transportation or health reasons, could cause them to just not vote at 

all, and we need people to be readily able to exercise their right to vote.  


